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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

The Board of Foreign Service Examinations wishes to 

announce that the Foreign Service Officer (FSO) 

Examination – Qualifying Exam which will be administered 

by the Civil Service Commission (CSC) has been moved 

from 22 August to 12 September 2021. 

 

Further details on the examination will be announced as 

soon as  detailed information is received from CSC. 

 

 


